
From: Wallin, Jeffrey [mailto:Jeffrey.Wallin@vermont.gov]  

Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 8:04 AM 

To: Peggy Delaney 

Subject: RE: Invitation to testify/Justice Oversight 

 

Peggy, 

 

Thanks again for reaching out, at this time we will not be sending anyone else to testify.  However, I 

believe VCIC’s comments were adequately communicated during the last hearing and are also reflected 

in the report to be submitted by the State’s Attorneys. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jeff 

 

*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~* 

Jeffrey Wallin 

Director, CSO 

Vermont Crime Information Center 

45 State Drive 

Waterbury VT 05671-1300 

802-241-5220 

Jeffrey.Wallin@vermont.gov 


